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I hope each and everyone of you has had a chance to get outside and enjoy some of this beautiful 
weather we are having! Please check out the flyers below for some fun upcoming events.         

.  
 
 

Please contact the current editor Sheena Christner at   editor@greenwoodnebraska.com.  Or the Village of  
Greenwood Office at village@greeenwoodnebraska.com (402-789-2300) for additions to the newsletter. 

Click here to subscribe to the Free Greenwood, Nebraska Newsletter. 

The most recent:   
  Village Trustee Board 

Meeting Minute s   

The most recent:  Meeting 
Minutes & Agenda  

 HERE 
Click here for the  

  Greenwood & Surrounding 
Area Business Director y   

Fresh Greenwood News every Wed  
Morning at 6:30am.  

Check out the Greenwood and Cass   
s County Community Link     

Help Us Complete - This Community  
Section  

The Greenwood Village Trustees  
Meetings  : Wed, May 8, 7pm – 9pm & 

Wed, May 22, 7pm – 9pm       
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STUDENT OF THE WEEK 
 

SYDNEY KUNZ 

ELMWOOD MURDOCK HIGH SCHOOL 
 

 
 

This week our Student of the Week Winner is Sydney Kunz. She is a senior at Elmwood Murdock 
High School. Her activities include volleyball, basketball, FBLA, journalism, student council, 
science club, and track. She is the daughter of Ken and Chris Kunz. 
 

She was nominated for these reasons: 
- She is always friendly and polite 
- She is an extremely hard worker 
- She is the salutatorian of the class of 2019 
- She is admired by both students and staff 

 
Sydney, Ken, and Chris are invited to stop by (we are located under the water 
tower in Louisville), call (402.234.3333) or email (dan@wittephysicaltherapy.com) 
to get their Witte Physical Therapy t-shirts! 

 
The next Student of the Week winner will be announced on 5/8/19 



 

East Cass Pioneer Cemetery District 2019 meeting dates: 

May 13 

June 10 

August 12 

September 9 

October 14 

All meetings held at Murray, NE Town Hall at 7 p.m. and open to the 
public. 

 



 


